
Friday Update, September 27, 2024 
 
Good evening, Sulphur Springs Families and staff, this is Dr. Catherine Kawaguchi, 
your Superintendent with a Friday update, September 27, 2024. 
 
 

 
 

Dear Families, 
 
Thank you so much for attending Goal Setting conferences this past week. Your 
involvement in your child’s education is invaluable, and we appreciate you taking the 
time to discuss your child’s goals for this coming year.  
 
Also, I want to express my sincere gratitude to our teachers for all of their hard work, 
and dedication in preparing for the Goal Setting Conferences. We know that our 
teachers took the time to provide our families important information about their child’s 
academic and social/emotional development. Our teachers are truly inspiring, and we 
greatly appreciate their support and dedication to our children’s growth.  
 
Families, we hope that the Goal Setting Conferences provided you with valuable 
insights and information. We are committed to working together to ensure your child’s 
success and well-being.  
 
 

 



 
 
 

 
 
 

I look forward to holding Coffee with the Superintendent meetings at all 9 schools 
during the months of September and October. All meetings will be in English and 
Spanish. At the meetings, I will be sharing information about what is occurring in 
our District, and supports that are taking place in our schools to assist your child, 
both in academics and social/emotional wellness. Looking forward to seeing you 
soon.  
 



 

 
 
Wishing you and your family a wonderful weekend. Thank you. 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 


